
IF IT RAINS OR IF THERE IS THE THREAT OF RAIN 
 
 
ALL field directors are responsible for ordering two umps per game for 
all games scheduled on their field(s). Field directors are also 
responsible for postponing games with umpires in the event of bad 
weather or other conditions preventing play. 
 
In the event of postponements and/or re-schedule field directors will 
notify the Tournament Director ASAP but NOT the individual teams 
affected by the changes. It is the responsibility of each individual 
tournament team to maintain contact with his field director in the event 
of bad weather. 
 
TO REPEAT - In the event of potential rain delays, it is the 
responsibility of each tournament team to maintain contact with the 
Field Director (for the field that its next game is scheduled on) for all 
scheduling and weather updates. 
 
As soon as postponements are known by the Field Directors, they will 
be forwarded to the Tournament Director who will post them on the 
website. However, when time is of the essence, the most current 
information will be available from your field director. 
 
The brackets also will be updated for reschedules as soon as they are 
known 


